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Aviatrix is world class distributor of aircraft parts, specializing in the legacy aircraft 

platforms.  We participated in the STEP grant program since 2015 and it has helped 

fund our participation in many international trade shows and events.  From those 

trade shows, we have built relationships with MROs and Fleet Operators around the 

world. For example, in 2024, we were included in the State of Oregon USA 

Partnership Pavilion at the Singapore Airshow.  Alexa and the Business Oregon team 

arranged for us to meet with country experts in the region (Thailand, Singapore, and 

Australia).  Those meetings served as an introduction and jumping off point to sell our 

products in the region. 

 

The program has been very helpful and we look forward to continuing to partner with 

Business Oregon in future international shows and events including the Singapore 

Airshow in 2026. 


